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We would like to remind you all that Art and 
Vision photography will be visiting the 
nursery on Wednesday 30th October 2013, 
9.30am-12noon. If you child does not attend 
on this day please feel free to bring them 
along to have their photographs taken. 
Thank you. 
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HotPlates 
Hotplates, pottery painting 
will be visiting us on 
Tuesday 29th October 
2013. Your child will have 
the opportunity to create 
their own unique ceramic 
items. These will be great 

 

                     
 

 

News….  

  

for Christmas gifts or a 
special keepsake. These 
items vary in price from 
£7-£15, depending on 
piece of pottery. Please 
pick up an order form 
before the 29th from the 
nursery or ask any 
member of staff for more 
details.  

  

           

    

Special points of interest… 

 
• Health and Wellbeing 
 
• Parent Workshops 
 
• Dates and information 

for your diary 
 

Harvest Festival Celebration 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all the 
children and parents/carers for the food donations 
we received for our harvest service. It was most fun 
and enjoyed by all who attended. The children all 
participated by singing songs and showing off their 
harvest pictures to the audience.  
 

 
Halloween - 
Week 
Beginning 28th 
October 
We will be having a 
Halloween week 
where you child is 
welcome to come 
to nursery dressed 
in their favorite 
costume to 
participate in 
Halloween themed 
activities, 
experiences and 
discussions. 

 

Children in Need 
Week beginning Monday 11th November 2013, all children and 
staff will be participating in a sponsored “Bounce-a-thon” Over 
the course of the week to raise money for Children In Need. 
Please pick up a sponsor form from nursery and feel free to ask 
staff for more details. Let’s get BOUNCING!! 
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Both nurseries would like to say massive 
congratulations to Gillian on the birth of her 

baby boy, Josh. The boys and girls are all very 

eager to meet him       

          Congratulations 
 

  

 

 

Why not also register with 
our innovative “Parent Portal”. 
This will give you instant 
access to your child’s 
individual development and 
progress, nursery 
documentation, forums and 
events calendar. Sign up by 
visiting 
www.balgillonursery.co.uk and 
clicking the Parent Portal link.  

 
Balgillo Nursery 
56 Torridon Road 
Broughty Ferry 
Dundee 
DD5 3HB 
Tel.01382 737115  
Email: 
pamela@balgillonursery.co.uk 
Kim@balgillonursery.co.uk 
 

 Facebook is regularly used by the 
nursery to keep parents and carers 
informed of any events and day to 
day news. If you haven’t already 
done so “LIKE” our nursery page 
and keep up to date with events as 
they happen. 
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Parent Workshop 
On Monday 21st October, we are holding a 
parent’s workshop in the nursery 6.15-
7.15pm.The focus to be on how to promote 
positive behavior, offering advice and 
different techniques on how to deal with 
some challenges you may face when dealing 
with children at home. It is first come, first 
serve and only 20 spaces available so please 
tell a member of staff if you are interested. 

 

It’s Getting Cold 
Winter is just around the corner and the children love to 
play and explore in all kinds of weather that is brought to 
us. For your child to experience activities outside, can we 
make sure that your child has a hat, scarf, gloves and 
wellies. These items can be kept at nursery in their bags 
provided. Thanks.  

McMillan Cancer Donation 
I know this charity means a lot to many of us so we would like 
to support this worthy cause by making donations. These 
donations will be made up into small shoe boxes which will be 
sent to children in Romania. So, in time for your Christmas 
clear out, it’s the perfect time to donate any unwanted 
children’s clothes, small toys, toiletries, stationary or arts 
and craft materials.   

MAKATON TRAINING 
All staff from both 
nurseries have been 
undertaking Makaton 
training to use within 
the nurseries, watch 
out at home for your 
child practicing the 
signs. It is good fun! 
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